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Subject: Industrial Solar Farms
 
 I am a Highland co. resident. I am against solar in Highland/Clinton co. I would like this email
submitted for all Highland/Clinton co solar projects. Farmland can not be replaced. The wildlife and
the habitat will be gone. The solar farms are terrible for the environment. I live in the country
because I enjoy the surroundings. That would not be the case with acres and acres of solar fields.
Thank you for your time.                             

Anita Buchreitz
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